
CALL FOR THEORETICAL PHYSICS RESEARCH PROJECTS 

 

HIP Theory Programme 

 

The Theory Programme of the Helsinki Institute of Physics (HIP) invites Letters of Intent for three-

year theoretical physics research projects, with a possibility of continuation for an additional three 

years upon a favorable review. The anticipated start date of the projects is January 1, 2026. 

 

The projects will be selected based on their scientific quality and alignment with the HIP and 

member university research strategies. Strong synergies with existing theoretical and experimental 

projects are especially appreciated. 

 

The Letters of Intent, not exceeding three pages, should outline the planned research, the anticipated 

use of project funds, and a strategy for acquiring additional external funding. The Letters should 

also clearly specify how the proposed research connects with the strategies and existing research 

activities at HIP and all member universities involved. 

 

For further information about the call, please contact the HIP Theory Programme director, Professor 

Aleksi Vuorinen (aleksi.vuorinen@helsinki.fi). General information about the Theory Programme 

and HIP is also available at https://www.hip.fi/research/theory-programme/. 

 

The deadline for the Letters of Intent, to be sent by email to Aleksi Vuorinen, is March 14, 

2025.  

aleksi.vuorinen@helsinki.fi
https://www.hip.fi/research/theory-programme/

